
Monthly meeting — May 5, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Aptos Friends of the Library met on May 5, 2022 in Aptos Village 
Park, at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Ginny gave a financial report-- our income for the last quarter was 
approximately $10,000.  Half of that was from Deluxe Market-- thanks 
very much. The other half was for the capital campaign. 
 
The permit for the Aptos Library demolition has been granted. We 
expect the library to be demolished in the next couple of weeks. 
 
Denise gave a report on OCR.  We had a successful year.  She is 
meeting with other chapters this coming week. She is going to stress the 
desire to have more participation from the chapters who have partnered 
with us. 
 
Friends Update:  Debby said that the board is working on a better 
Board Orientation packet. It will be shared with the Chapters. The board 
is working on the Downtown initiative. 
 
President’s report: Gale reported that Garfield Park will open on 
Saturday, June 11th.  We will meet for lunch on Friday, May 13th in the 
Aptos Village Park.  We'll be at the Farmers’ Market on May 21st.   The 
book sales is on June 12th and 13th.  We will set up and have dinner on 
the 11th. 
 
Branch update:  Heather reported that the Bookmobile has added more 
stops while our library is closed.  And the library system will be opening 
5 libraries this year. 
 
We adjourned at 6:00 p.m.  Next meeting is June 2nd. 

 
 


